
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

EXCO Outreach  Namakwa 

The Premier Ms Sylvia Lucas and the Executive Council of the Northern Cape conducted an Executive 

Council outreach programme in the Namakwa District focusing of the Hantam Municipal Area. The Executive 

outreach programme was from 13 – 15 March 2018 and focused on small towns like Loeriesfontein, 

Brandvlei and Fraserburg. 

The Executive Council held community meetings to report back on work done by the provincial government 

during the past financial year. This was also an opportunity to listen to community on where government 

could improve service delivery in that municipal area. 


